
Caring for the elderly and disabled who cannot care for themselves is an important function of society.  Hi, I’m 
Peggy Bennett, your local state representative.  Nursing homes and direct care services are at a breaking point 
with lack of staffing and high regulatory costs.  Many are on the verge of closing.  I support smart, effective, 
and responsible funding for our care facilities.  Please vote Peggy Bennett on November 8th.
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